From: Mo Raofi

To: Hung Le
Date: July 28, 2021

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0541-EX-CN-2021

Message:

We have continued to review the guidance to pre-coordinate, as well as correspondence with the FCC
staff about conducting an analysis. Those efforts are ongoing, but will not be completed within the 30 day
window indicated. Please do not dismiss the application while these issues are being resolved.



